
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Most of our Board of Trustee/Directors are residents from the local 
area (Kimberworth Park & Thorpe Hesley).  
 
They meet every two months and hold an annual general meeting 
(AGM) every year. 
 
Sue Gray (Vice Chair & acting Treasurer) 
 
Tony Browne  
 
Dianne Jarvis  
 
Veronica Seaman  
 
Lynne Thompson  
 
Regina Drabble (Chair) 
 
Patricia Willstead 
 
Peter Rainford represents KPCP Members Forum at Board meetings 
 
If you want to contact our Trustee/Directors:  
Phone: 01709 559805 / Email: andrew@kimberworthpark.org.uk / 
post to: The Directors, The Chislett Centre, Kimberworth Park Road, 
Kimberworth Park, Rotherham, S61 3JT. 
 
 
 


